
The Senate Committee on Judiciary and Labor 

Wednesday, February 8, 2017 
9:00 am, Room 016 

RE: SB 249 Relating to Retirement 

Attention: Chair Gilbert Keith-Agaran, Vice Chair Karl Rhoads and 
Members of the Committee 

LATE TESTIMONY 

The University of Hawaii Professional Assembly opposes SB 249. As with all previous attempts 

to diminish retirement benefits for judges, UHPA cannot support the erosion of benefits that 
assist in attracting and retaining qualified individuals to serve as judges. 

UHPA requests that the Committee oppose SB 249. 
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Executive Director 
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